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Coronation 

It was lovely to see everyone wearing red, 

white and blue today. In assembly, Jackie 

and Ros from the Parish Council awarded 

every child a commemorative pin badge.  

The children read class prayers and were very appreciative 

of their special keepsakes and we are now excited to 

watch the coronation on Saturday!   

 

KS2 SATS 

Y6 will be taking their KS2 SATS tests next week. After 

completing the first assessment children usually enjoy the 

comradery of the week. To help prepare them , we ask 

that they have a good night’s sleep and breakfast each 

morning. Further information can be found on the letter e-

mailed to Y6 parents. Good luck Y6! 

 

Cyber Security Parent Session 

Thank you to all those parents who have 

already signed up to the event on 9th June 

via the survey on School Spider.  If you haven’t already 

done so, please complete before the half term break.   

Did you know that age limits on social media APPs are only 

provided due to data collection laws? They are no 

indicator of harmful content and do not offer any 

protection for children. 

 

Sun Safety 

As the weather improves, can we take the opportunity to 

remind parents of our Sun Safety policy.  Please ensure 

your child comes to school wearing sun screen and that 

they have a water bottle in school.  Thank you for your 

support.  

Swimming Achievement 

Congratulations S who represented 

Sandbach Sharks Swimming Club and 

competing in her first gala achieving a 

personal best! 

 

Vision and Values 

This week we have continued to focus on our value of 

community. Rev. Sandi shared the story of creation and 

that God created us all. We have been discussing the 

King’s Coronation. Children have worked together as a 

community to produce some wonderful artwork in 

celebration, our outdoor prayer area has been updated 

and children have written prayers for the King. We will 

also be celebrating at the All Age Service at St Oswald’s on 

Sunday at 10:30—all welcome. School will be 

open for The Big Help Out on Monday 

between 10 am and 12:30. It would be lovely 

to see some of you. 

School Council Update 

School Council were excited to see work begin on our 

pond area and would like to thank Mr Moore and Mr 

Shields for giving their time and to Pace’s Farm Eggs for 

their generous donation. We still need lots 

of help! School will be open as a volunteer 

hub on Monday 8th May 10-12:30 and 

Wednesday 10th May 9-11. Please come 

and lend a hand if you can. 

http://www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk/serve_file/17582630
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Dates 

WB 8th May - KS2 SATs 

Thursday 11th May—Y4 church visit 

WB 15th May - KS1 SATs 

Thursday 18th May—Y3 church visit 

Friday 19th May—PTA Bingo. Tickets on sale soon! 

Thursday 25th May - Y2 church visit 

Monday 22nd May - Y3 trip to Chester 

Tuesday 23rd May - Y2 trip to Nantwich 

Wednesday 24th - Friday 26th May - Y4 residential  

Monday 6th June - Inset Day 

Friday 9th June - Parent Cyber Safety Meeting  

Friday 15th June—Year 5 visit to Astbury Mere.  

May Holiday Club 

Bookings close a week today! 

 


